





NSW CIS PRIMARY CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS

Fourteen Junior schools students run at State Cross Country

On Thursday 13 June, fourteen primary students competed at the College Athletics carnival and then headed to Eastern Creek to run at the NSW CIS Primary Cross Country Championships.

We were very proud of all students who represented the College at the State Championships.

Congratulations to the following students who competed on the day:

8/9 years boys - Ryder W, Isaiah W, Aleksandar M, Lorenzo V

8/9 years girls - Ella W , Emilija P

10 years boys - Pietro, S, Paul D

11 years boys - Charlie K, Adrian T

12 year boys - Joseph D

12 year girls - Angelina S, Tomi G, Laura M

Sharon Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator and TAP Coordinator